
MURRAYVILLE-WOODSON PO Box 139

WATER COMMISSION Murrayville IL 62668

217-882-3802
mwwc17@gmail.com

January 10th, 2023

Murrayville-Woodson Water Commission Customers,

In an effort to remove lead from drinking water systems nationwide, the United States
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) in conjunction with the Illinois Environmental
Protection Agency (IEPA) and the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) are requiring all
Public Water Supplies to identify all service material within their system.

The Murrayville Woodson Water Commission is aware of the service material types that they
have installed, but we do need your assistance identifying the service line material on you side
of the water meter.
IT IS MANDATORY THAT WE HAVE THIS FILLED OUT AND RETURNED!

Please mark the appropriate areas below (all that apply) and return to our office PO Box 139
Murrayville, IL 62668 no later than January 31st, 2023.

The water service material used from the water meter to my home consists of:
____ Plastic (including PVC,PEX,ABS, Poly Butylene, Etc)

____Galvanized Iron Pipe

____ Lead Pipe

____ Copper (if Copper, was solder used and if so, what type of solder) ____no lead solder
____lead solder

If you would like assistance identifying your service material, please call our water operator
Terry Dunmire 217-370-2195.

As the Owner of the property located ______________________(911 address), I certify that the
information provided is accurate.

________________________________ ____________________ _______________________
Owner Signature Owner Name Printed Date

mailto:mwwc17@gmail.com

